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We need to uphold laws that protect all of us Mainers from violence. There is no 
reason why people with good intentions would ask to repeal the law prohibiting 
unauthorized paramilitary training. This does not infringe on our law enforcement 
teams, military or hunters' abilities to carry out their jobs or lawful, recreational use of
firearms.  My family and I moved to Maine 2.5 years ago for many reasons. One of 
which was because Maine has historically been one of the safest places in the country 
to live. Please do everything thing you can to keep Maine at the top of the "safest 
place to live list". Protect our safety. Do NOT let them repeal this important law.


